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We would like to thank the annual staff, student
body, and faculty for their help in making the

—_— 1976 Heritage possible. We would like to thank
Mr. Bright (the Olan-Mills of Ruffin High) for
helping us out with pictures. And what would we
have done without Mrs. Spires? She kept us cool

and calm in all of the disasters that befell us.
(Remember taking all those pictures with no film
in the camera?) But considering everything, it
was fun and an experience that we'll never forget,




